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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 9:29 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: Cleaner Air Oregon

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Beth Levin [mailto:bethagl@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 9:24 AM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: Fw: Cleaner Air Oregon 

 

 

 

--- On Mon, 3/27/17, Beth Levin <bethagl@yahoo.com> wrote: 

 

> From: Beth Levin <bethagl@yahoo.com> 

> Subject: Cleaner Air Oregon 

> To: Sen.MichaelDembrow@oregonlegislature.gov 

> Cc: rep.barbarasmithwarner@oregonlegislature.gov 

> Date: Monday, March 27, 2017, 9:21 AM 

> As an Oregonian and parent, I would 

> like to breathe clean air. I have had asthma episodes in the past. 

>  

> Please support HB 2269 to fund the critical work of Cleaner Air  

> Oregon. If DEQ doesn't receive funding for this work, we know it will  

> not happen, especially with the federal budget cuts we're facing. It  

> makes no sense to go this far and not finish the job. Thank you for  

> listening to the people not the profits! 

>  

> Sincerely, 

> Beth Levin 

> N.E. Portland 

>  


